
From: Eli Bilek   
Sent: Sunday, May 13, 2018 5:02 PM 
To: Barrett, Jon <JBarrett@a2gov.org> 
Subject: 2386 Placid Way 

 

I received notice in the mail of Appeal #ZBA19-013 with respect to the variance request by the 

property owners of 2386 Placid Way. I write to convey my support for the homeowners' request. 

I am familiar with the property in question and I believe the proposed improvements will only 

increase property values and I see no detriment to the neighborhood by granting the variance. 

 

Eli Bilek 

2390 Placid Way 
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